
 
 
 

Help us “pave the way” and support St. Mary School.  Order a customized brick with your name or that of 
someone special and create a lasting tribute.   

 

FALL 2023 SALE 
A great gift idea for graduation, birthday and to honor a loved one. All orders must be received 

by Friday, October 27th and bricks will be installed before the holidays! 
 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

$100 donation - 4x8 brick paver  
Three lines of text, maximum of 13 characters, engraving in upper case letters.  Look at current bricks for ideas. 

 
You can purchase your brick online on our school website at www.saintmaryschoolmilford.org/purchase-a-

brick or by using this form (send to the office marked “brick walk”). 
 

If you purchase a brick, it will be treated as a donation & you will be listed along with the Annual Appeal 
Donors in the SMS Today Newsletter & school website.  (Not an HSA fundraiser) 

________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 Date Submitted:  ___________     Amount enclosed: $________  OR Paid Online:________ 
Make check payable to: St. Mary School 

 

 
 

            

 
 

            

 
 

            

 
 
Name:  _____________________________ Phone:  __________ Email:  _____________________________ 
 
Address:  __________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I am (circle all that apply):      Current SMS School Family      Alumni Class of ____    Grandparent       Parishioner 
                                                       Past School Family       Local Business                 Friend 

 
Drop off or mail completed form to:  St. Mary School, Commemorative Brick Walk, 72 Gulf Street, Milford, CT  06460 

 
Questions?  Please contact the school office at (203) 878-6539 or admissions@smsmilford.com 

  
St. Mary School is a non-profit 501 (c)(3).  Your donation is tax-deductible.  Thank you for your order! 
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